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LOCAL PLANNING 
POLICY LPP/03 – SHIPPING 

/ SEA CONTAINERS 
AND TRANSPORTABLE 

BUILDINGS 
AVAILABLE FOR PUBLIC 

COMMENT
Notice is hereby given that the Town of Port 
Hedland (the Town) has initiated the above 
mentioned Local Planning Policy.

The Policy seeks to establish a clear expectation for 
the design and location of shipping / sea containers 
and transportable buildings in all areas. 

Objectives of the Policy include:

•	 To ensure that transportable buildings do 
not detract from the amenity, character and 
established streetscape of an area; and

•	 To fulfil the intended objectives of design 
guidelines, the Residential Design Codes and the 
Town’s local planning framework of achieving 
good quality built form and design outcomes.

The Policy is available to view at the Town’s 
Administration Office located at the Civic Centre 
on McGregor Street, Port Hedland and will be 
open for review during office hours up to and 
including close of business on 22 January 2020. 
Any queries can be directed to Development 
Services on 9158 9300. 

The Policy can also be viewed on the Town of Port 
Hedland website at: www.porthedland.wa.gov.
au/planning-building-and-environment/planning/
planning-policies.aspx.

Submissions on the Policy may be lodged in writing 
addressed to Development Services, Town of Port 
Hedland, PO Box 41, Port Hedland WA 6721 or 
via email: eplanning@porthedland.wa.gov.au. 
Submissions should be lodged with the Town on 
or before close of business on 
22 January 2020.


